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±ņǧǅ ¯ņņǅūƋşʒ  
ëŧǋƶƼĿěǨ ʄǅŧ EņĹņƉķņƶ ʃʘɿɼƲƉ  
¹ƂĿ rƋĿņƲņƋĿņƋǅ ?ŧǋƶĹŧ něƂƂ 
!ƋƋǋěƂ dǋƋ ?ŧƶūƼǅƉěƼ ÛǋūǱʒ  

ëŧņ děƉūƂǨ nūƼǅƓƶǨ fƶƓǋƲʴƼ ƼƓĹūěƂ 
ņǡņƋǅ Ɠŝ ǅŧņ Ǩņěƶʕ  

× NƋǅņƶǅěūƋūƋş ÛǋūǱ ʙ 

× ÜņŝƶņƼŧƉņƋǅƼ  

× ÜěŝŝƂņ 

× ?ƓƂƓǋƶŝǋƂ ?ŧƶūƼǅƉěƼ ěǅǅūƶņ ʥ±Ɠǅ ƓķƂūşěǅƓƶǨʦ 

×  ̄ ǋĹŧ ŝǋƋ ŧěĿ ķǨ ěƂƂ ʥ¹ķƂūşěǅƓƶǨʦ 

ʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎʎ 

{ƻƳŜ ƻŦ ȅƻǳ Ƴŀȅ ƘŀǾŜ ƴƻǘƛŎŜŘ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜ ΨIŀǾŜǊƘƛƭƭ ŀǘ ²ƻǊƪΩ ǇƻǎǘŜǊǎ ŀǊŜ ŀƎŀƛƴ ƻƴ 

display at the Haverhill Arts Centre. Not sure how long they will be up so you 

need to get down there quickly if you want to have a look! 



 

 

Our last meeting saw us continue the theme 

of November meetings when we remember 

those who have paid the ultimate sacrifice 

over the years. Having commemorated all 

the Haverhill men and one woman named 

on the war memorial in the cemetery, the 

Haverhill Family History Group turned their 

thoughts to those with no link to Haverhill 

other than that they are buried in the town 

cemetery. They do have two things in common ς they were all members of the RAF or 

Commonwealth Air Forces and they all lost their lives locally during WW2. 

 

Titled, Ψ[Ŝǎǘ ²Ŝ Forget ς a Long Way from IƻƳŜΩ we were especially pleased by response of 

the public who came along to hear the sad stories of all those who perished, followed by 

refreshments in the Church Hall afterwards when they had a further opportunity to read the 

Rolls of Honours that the Family History Group have produced. 
 

This is a particularly important event in our normal calendar of meetings and so I would like 

to take this opportunity to thank those who took part throughout the evening. 
 

First of all, to the Old Independent Church for allowing us to use their splendid church and 

facilities.  

To all our presenters, in reading order, Ed Morton, Judith Rye, Tony Turner, Neil and Sue 

Dickinson, Rosemary Fletcher, John Burns, Bruce Davidson, Tony Brown, Caitlin Smith,  Ron 

Bentley and Nathan Young. 

Thanks also to John Burns who helped behind the sceneǎ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ΨǘŜŎƘȅΩ ƛǎǎǳŜǎΣ aŀŘŜƭŜƛƴŜ 

Turner and Judy Good who worked tirelessly to provide refreshments and of course Charmian 

Thompson who put the whole program together. 

The magnificent setting of the Old Independent 

Church beginning to fill up prior to the event. 

 

Some of our speakers 



 

 

 

DID YOU KNOW that the 1921 census (via Find my Past) is now 

free to access at Suffolk Libraries?  

You can also access Ancestry and the British Newspaper Archive.  

If you need help with your research why not book a place at our 

weekly help sessions each Wednesday at Haverhill Library 

between 2 - 4pm, where we have some experienced researchers 

who will give  guided use of the Internet, especially for 

newcomers or those ôstuckõ. 

Call the library on 01440 848095 to book your place. 

 

 



 

To warm up for our Christmas Quiz why not try answering the following: - 

 

 

 

Answers at the end of the newsletter . 



 

We recently held an ôOpen Day(s)õ at the Haverhill Arts Centre together with  a 

mini display  entitled ôIn the Newsõ. Over the next few issues, these will be 

posted in our newsletters. We start with a story provided by Peter Tatam.  

 


